

## CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

April 13, 1994

Mr. Jim Danley 3550 Paradise Road Apt. 629 Las Vegas, NV 89109

Dear Mr. Danley:

Thank you very much for your letter dated March 22, 1994. I am glad you enjoyed the book.

As you pursue your new interest in Cherokee history and culture, I would recommend a couple of books you may enjoy:

- (1) Any of Robert Conley's books but especially "the Witches of Goingsnake" and "the Dark Way."
- (2) The Gift of Sequoyah
- (3) Anything written by Dr. Duane King.

By the way, for someone who "doesn't write," you write quite well and may be we aren't quite so different after all. Both my parents were Republicans, though not Conservative.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief